
 

 

Replacement of the Union Mill Farms Pump Station Force Main, Mount 
Laurel Township, NJ was financed by the New Jersey Water Bank (NJWB) 
in the amount of $409,713.13. The NJWB is a State Revolving Fund program 
jointly administered by the New Jersey Department of Environmental 
Protection (DEP) and the New Jersey Infrastructure Bank (NJIB) and uses a 
combination of funds provided by the United States Environmental Protection 
Agency, the DEP, and the NJIB to provide very low interest loans to 
borrowers for environmental infrastructure projects. 

 
This project will provide water quality benefits for residents and businesses 
in Mount Laurel Township by reducing pressures in the Authority’s sanitary 
sewer force main system, which in turn will increase the resiliency of the 
system and reduce the likelihood of overflows during storm events.  

 
State Revolving Fund programs around the nation provide states and 
communities the resources necessary to maintain and improve the 
infrastructure protecting our valuable water resources nationwide. 

 
 


